
 

 

What an amazing half term we have had, filled with lots of fun activities and some           

brilliant productions. We look forward to what the new year brings.  

Thank you everybody for your continued support.  

Children return to school on Thursday 4th January. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

            Elf Day 

The children looked superb dressed 

as elves to show support for            

Alzheimers Society. 

 

  Christmas Jumper Day 

We all wore our favourite Christmas 

jumpers, getting in to the                 

Christmas spirit! 

 
Father Christmas came to see us!! 



 

 
Productions and Christmas Carols 

Our children did amazing 

in our two productions. 

Foundation Stage wowed 

us with their nativity and 

Y1 and Y2 dazzled in their 

performance of Whoops-A-

Daisy Angel. KS2 enter-

tained us with their Christ-

mas songs on the play-

 

 Christmas Dinner Day 

We all enjoyed 

a lovely     

Christmas    

Dinner made 

by our amazing 

catering team.  

 

 Victorious Voices 

Year 6 joined the other schools in our Trust 

for Victorious Voices. Each school sang a 

festive song with everybody joining in to 

sing ‘Let it Snow’. It was an amazing after-

noon and the children made us very proud. 

 

 
Craft Workshops 

Thank you to all of the parents and carers who joined us for our craft workshops.               

It is was lovely to see so many of you. 



 

 

Pantomime 

We enjoyed a whole school trip to Stockport Plaza to watch Peter Pan. It was an amazing  

opportunity we all got to experience together. 

 

Monday 

Girls and Boys Football  Y5 & Y6 

Wednesday 

Lego Club   Y1 & Y2 

Thursday  

Craft Club  Y1-Y6 

Thursday 

Sports Club   Y1 & Y2 

Friday  

Sports Club   Y3/4 & Y4/5  

To book a place for your child on one 

of our After School Club please log on 

to your Arbor App. 

 
After School Clubs 

 

Our Y3/4 class had a brilliant time at the Hindu 

Temple. They found out about Hindu life and saw 

the beautiful shrines. 

 
Hindu Temple 

 

 
Jonathan Reynolds 

Jonathan Reynolds came to visit! 

He had a tour of our school, read 

Christmas stories to  Foundation 

Stage, KS2 asked some amazing 

questions and Y6 treated him to 

some Christmas songs. 


